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As we wave good-bye to January and welcome the month of February, we 

look forward to slightly longer days and warmth from the sunshine as we 

aim to stay positive and greet each day with a smile. 

We are however, still faced with challenges of the pandemic.  Please can I 

remind you to keep your child off school if they are showing symptoms of 

COVID-19.  This includes a cough, high temperature, loss or change of 

taste.  Children also exhibit other symptoms, so if you child is unwell, 

please do not send them into school.  We are experiencing an increasing 

number of Covid-19 cases again this year and would welcome your 

support in continuing to protect our school community as much as possible.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
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Pupil Voice 

 
Sarah 1M – “I liked going to the library this week and looking at the books. I chose a new book to share 
at home.” 
 
Elizabeth 2HS – “We have been learning about 3D shapes. We have described their faces, edges and 

vertices.”  

Joseph 2HS – “We have been writing our own story about the wolf from 'Little Red Reading Hood'.” 

Year 5 have been learning about plastic pollution in English and the children have been so engaged, 
they’ve gone home and created their own posters to inform and educate other people. The class felt so 
passionate about wanting to make a difference, we even invited Mrs Luckett down to our classroom to 
discuss potential changes we can make here at Deanery - watch this space!! 
 

  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

  

Congratulations 

 
We say huge congratulations to the KS2 Gymnastics teams who competed this 

week in the Sutton Schools competition. All of their practise and hard work paid 

off when they came away with gold medals on floor, vault and their combined 

overall scores! Several girls also achieved individual medals as well.  

What an amazing achievement! We are extremely proud of you all.  

Year 6: Lucia, Macey, Amy and Nicole.  

Year 4: Tilly, Carmen, Rosabella and Amelia.  

Year 3: Isla and Amelia.  

 

 

 



 

  

Parent Consultations – Little Hollies Nursery 

Parent Consultation – Telephone Appointments 
 
Parent consultations will be held on: 
 
 Tuesday    15 February  4.00 - 6.30pm  
 Wednesday    16 February  10.30 - 12 Noon   
 Thursday    17 February  5.30 - 8.00pm  
 
The online booking system is now open on SCOPAY for you to book your appointment 
and will close on Friday 11 February at 11.00pm.  

 

Parent Consultations – Reception to Year 6 

Parent Consultation – Telephone Appointments 
 
Parent consultations will be held on: 
 
 Wednesday    16 February  4.00 - 6.30pm 
 Thursday    17 February  5.30 - 8.00pm  

 
The online booking system is now open on SCOPAY for you to book your appointment 
and will close on Friday 11 February at 11.00pm.  

 

Welcome to Deanery News 

 
Our Head Boys, Head Girls and House Captains have been busy 

preparing news reports to let everyone know about the great things that 

are going on across our school and our curriculum. Please head over to 

our website to take a look at the news reports for the Autumn term 

https://www.deanery.bham.sch.uk/curriculum/news-reports 

 

 

Any funds raised will then be split proportionately between the three 

charities.  We will send further information and a reminder nearer the 

time. 

 

School Dinners 

 
If your child does not currently have school dinners but would like to join us on a Friday for 

Friday Feasts for Spring Term 2 or for the Shrove Tuesday meal on 1st March 2022 please 

sign up by completing the relevant forms link below. 

Friday Feasts Spring Term 2 Form 

Shrove Tuesday Themed Meal Form 

https://www.deanery.bham.sch.uk/curriculum/news-reports
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwWv09RlC8ZpPmBKDdOdmiLxUOU1VRUlUR05VMFo4VDhWSThCVFhZRFNNMS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwWv09RlC8ZpPmBKDdOdmiLxUQ0lSUVNKMzkyTzVFN1QzVzJUQUdSREdIMy4u


 

  

RNIB Stamps Appeal 
Thank you for all of the stamps that you have sent in to support the RNIB 

Stamps Appeal. We have sent off two huge envelopes full of stamps to support 

their fundraising appeal.  We would like to continue to support this, so please 

continue to send them in. The collection box is in the main school entrance or 

you can just send your stamps in to us in a bag or envelop and we will pop them 

in the collection box for you.    

  

 

Healthy Swaps 

 
As we are a healthy school, we request that children bring in a healthy packed lunch and 
break time snack. Packed lunches should not contain crisps or chocolate bars.  
Please see the NHS poster suggesting ideas for healthy swaps. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherished Support 

We have been very lucky to receive a 12-month training package from Cherished (a non-

profit organisation providing attachment focused support  for girls in Primary and 

Secondary schools across Birmingham) funded by The Sutton Charitable Trust. Each month we 

will share any relevant links with you. 

 

Please see below links for resources, which you may find useful: 

Help! I have an anxious child (Video) 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hYLiCgRVItRlGgBv6OvktRN23PBZoEhk/view 

Help! I have an anxious child (Resource Pack) 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fgNKx9FAG4WPOFUe2XyFr3FvUgNHVuRS/view 

https://www.jwbridgethegap.com/ 

The Power and Importance of Attachment 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/1Oa6_dmlRSr1llIS8jsOpZsYjQrdXN5Ew5aFWnIedrpUteJmpbumTD

rTiaAaA3E.FDL6IxSaV7GJ8nqR 

Adverse Childhood Experiences 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/JZSu3s2otY8SfMCLTvXCv1Ajm0gKKJvXdzDRCaMx39RZKAvn7Oi
Z5TsT1klAz561.O5Wq-EBdYF6qd0Ae 
Passcode: d59^R?16 
 
Shame and its impact 
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/EtAzrAm7uvhZyK3TdOEZ1E84kSDqkk9Ry6IvVFIFMIc0ZnxbsO_ylSK

M0keZ2R6o.8VosZYcL_DkJjCfu 

 
 

 

 
 

https://www.cherisheduk.org/?page_id=74
https://www.cherisheduk.org/?page_id=74
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hYLiCgRVItRlGgBv6OvktRN23PBZoEhk/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fgNKx9FAG4WPOFUe2XyFr3FvUgNHVuRS/view
https://www.jwbridgethegap.com/
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/1Oa6_dmlRSr1llIS8jsOpZsYjQrdXN5Ew5aFWnIedrpUteJmpbumTDrTiaAaA3E.FDL6IxSaV7GJ8nqR
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/1Oa6_dmlRSr1llIS8jsOpZsYjQrdXN5Ew5aFWnIedrpUteJmpbumTDrTiaAaA3E.FDL6IxSaV7GJ8nqR
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/JZSu3s2otY8SfMCLTvXCv1Ajm0gKKJvXdzDRCaMx39RZKAvn7OiZ5TsT1klAz561.O5Wq-EBdYF6qd0Ae
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/JZSu3s2otY8SfMCLTvXCv1Ajm0gKKJvXdzDRCaMx39RZKAvn7OiZ5TsT1klAz561.O5Wq-EBdYF6qd0Ae
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/EtAzrAm7uvhZyK3TdOEZ1E84kSDqkk9Ry6IvVFIFMIc0ZnxbsO_ylSKM0keZ2R6o.8VosZYcL_DkJjCfu
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/EtAzrAm7uvhZyK3TdOEZ1E84kSDqkk9Ry6IvVFIFMIc0ZnxbsO_ylSKM0keZ2R6o.8VosZYcL_DkJjCfu


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
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